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6th June 2025 
 
 
Sports Day 2025  - Friday 20th June 2025 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Our annual Sports Day will be held at The Three Hills Sports Facility again this year. Pupils will spend the entire day at 
The Three Hills taking part in a range of indoor and outdoor events. 
 
ALL children should be dropped to The Three Hills by parents and carers in the morning for arrival between 9:15 – 
9:30am. If you do not have anyone available to drop off your child at Three Hills at this time please contact the 
school office. 
 
All pupils will need: 
 

 A packed lunch (please let the school office know by Monday 9th June if you require a school packed lunch if 
your child/ren are Free School Meals). Send your request to: office@allsouls.kent.sch.uk 

 All children should attend in full PE kit and trainers. 

 Additional drinks, not fizzy and not in glass bottles. 
 A hat and named suncream for personal use only. 

 
School staff will be in charge of First Aid on the day so please make sure your child has any medication needed for 
the day, including inhalers and that it is handed in to a member of staff. (If not already in School). 
 
At 2PM, we would like to invite you all to join us on the steps at the edge of the car park to watch pupils from across 
the school compete in the running events of the day. From here, you will also be able to join us for the end of day 
presentation and be able to collect your child from the event. We ask that for the safety of all children, please stay 
within the area of the steps at the edge of the field and do not approach your child, or teacher. Up until 3pm, all 
children will be under the supervision and instruction of school staff and as such we must ask you to respect this.  
 
Please feel free to take photos/videos of the event, however, we must stress for the safeguarding of all, that these 
are to be kept for personal use only and NOT shared on any social media platforms etc. If the image is of your child 
only, then this is for you to share as you find appropriate.  
 
After the presentations, pupils will line up with their class teacher, as they would on the playground. You will be 
asked to form a line and walk past all the classes, as you would on the playground, collect your child and then leave 
the field by an alternative set of stairs where you will be guided by staff. ALL CHILDREN MUST BE COLLECTED FROM 
THREE HILLS AT 3PM. There will be no Oyster club on this day.  
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Please be aware this is a busy public car park. Cars will be moving, and there may be congestion entering and exiting. 
Where possible, we would ask you to car share or arrive at the venue on foot and for additional safety. 
NO pupils will be able to walk home alone from the venue, as we can not control supervision of the car park at this 
busy time.  
 
We look forward to sharing this exciting day with you all, 
 
Many Thanks, 
 
 
Mr Partridge 
PE Lead 
 
 


